Friday, October 24, 2008 9:02 AM

Subject: .MUSEUM-DNSSEC

Date: Friday, October 24, 2008 8:58 AM

From: Patrick Jones <patrick.jones@icann.org>

To: Cary Karp <ck@nic.museum>

Cc: Kurt Pritz <kurt.pritz@icann.org>, Craig Schwartz <craig.schwartz@icann.org>, Daniel Halloran
<daniel.halloran@icann.org>

VIA EMAIL

Cary Karp

Museum Domain Management Association
Frescativaegen 40

Box 50007

Stockholm

SE-10405

Sweden

Re: Proposal#2008009, .MUSEUM-DNSSEC
Dear Cary,

ICANN has conducted a review of MuseDoma’s publication of a signed .MUSEUM zone file.
ICANN has not identified any significant competition or security and stability issues with this
limited administrative introduction. We understand that MuseDoma will continue to
cooperate and consult with the appropriate ICANN staff and experts on details of the full
implementation of DNSSEC in .MUSEUM, and that MuseDoma will be submitting a
subsequent request through the Registry Services Evaluation Process to make DNSSEC
available to subzones within the .MUSEUM sTLD and to the sponsored community.

We look forward to further information on these efforts.

Patrick

Patrick L. Jones

Registry Liaison Manager &

Staff Manager, ICANN Nominating Committee
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names & Numbers
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330

Marina del Rey, CA 90292

Tel: +1 310 301 3861

Fax: +1 310 823 8649

patrick.jones@icann.org
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